
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

October 10, 2007 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

 This letter is to certify that the Gardens by the Sea Condominium at 

 1501 S. Ocean Blvd.  Lauderdale by the Sea, Florida 33062 is equipped 

 with a central fire alarm system monitored by Armer Protection Inc. of  

 Lighthouse Point, Florida and connected to the (BSO) Broward Fire Department. 

 

 If you need any other information, please feel free to contact the Board of 

 Directors at  gardensbytheseacondo@yahoo.com 

 

 

 Regards, 

 

 

 

 Juliet Desanti 

 Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Insurance may need the following Vendor information. 
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